
By signing up to our mailing list, you will be kept 
informed about the latest developments with the Rapid 

Eczema Trials project. 

You will also be able to share your views and vote for the 
questions that you think are most important for you and 

your community.

visit us at:  RapidEczemaTrials.org
Together we can make a difference  

to how we understand and treat eczema.

We are looking for members 
of the public who want to 

help design and run research 
studies that answer questions 

about living with eczema

Experience of eczema? 

Join the Rapid Eczema Trials  
Science Community
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